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Ladies and gentlemen, 
I understand the need for alternative energy in America. The proposed land would cripple an industry that is struggling to stay
afloat in this down economy. There are many other pieces of land that would have no impact on anyone or business. I frequent the
proposed area 15 times a year for business and private events. My family and my employees depend on this land to stay open so
we can survive. We use this land for the OHV access. I would reconsider the development proposal and think about the millions
of people whether directly and indirectly that would effected by this due to the area that it’s been proposed in. Nevada has so much
land for solar use, why this piece ? 

Thank You for your time 
Family man, OHV person 


